
Official Minutes of Mayville 

Village of Mayville Planning Commission 

Sidewalk 

Public Hearing  

November 01, 2017 

 

 

Present: 5   Richard Dotson, Judy Chesney, Cecilia Kapcia, Randy   

    Valentine, Bill Barkowska 

 

Visitors: 4 Barbara Valentine, Village President, John Welke, Zoning 

Administrator, Al Sugden, Jim Welke  

 

Meeting opened at 7:14 p.m. 

 

 

Discussed making a zoning ordinance with a 'guide' on maintaining sidewalks.  Mr. Jim 

Welke thought it would confuse the public having it in two places.  Mr. Jim Welke also 

does not like #6 in the guide.  The whole room agreed to get rid of #6 which required the 

owners of lots and premises to build sidewalks.... 

 

Mr. John Welke likes a 50/50 solution for building and repairing sidewalks. Where 50% 

is paid for by the home owner and 50% by the village.  This program can be discussed at 

a future date by the side walk committee not the planning/zoning.   

 

Mr. Sugden mentioned that there is a sidewalk on Fulton St. in serious condition, B. 

Valentine said the village has no funds for repair at this time.  That is why we are 

instigating a 'guideline' not an ordinance, to try to keep our sidewalks safe.   

 

Mr. Jim Welke still would like to know who is going to pay for new sidewalks.  Mr. 

Sugden still doesn't like this written in two places.  President Valentine said the DPW will 

fix sidewalks in 'priority bases' and when money is available.  

 

REPAIRS only have to be to ORIGINAL condition, NEW construction has to be up to 

code.   

 

C. Kapcia made a motion to use this section 23 minus #6.  R. Valentine seconded, motion 

passed.   
 
 

B. Barkowska made a motion to adjourn this public meeting, seconded by R. Valentine 

motion passed at 7:55 p.m.  

 

 

Submitted by Judy Chesney- Secretary 


